Thing Explainer Complicated Stuff In Simple
Words
Eventually, you will unquestionably discover a supplementary experience and
execution by spending more cash. yet when? accomplish you consent that you
require to get those every needs in imitation of having significantly cash? Why
dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that
will lead you to comprehend even more in the region of the globe, experience,
some places, subsequent to history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your agreed own time to achievement reviewing habit. in the midst of
guides you could enjoy now is thing explainer complicated stuff in simple words
below.

Howtobuildadragonordietrying:asatiricallookatcutting-edgescience Knoepfler Paul
2019-06-25 What if you could have your own real dragon? While that might seem
like just a fantasy, today cutting-edge science has brought us to the point
where it might really be possible. This book looks into the possibilities of
making living, fire-breathing dragons. The world has been fascinated with
dragons for thousands of years. Fictional dragons still have a firm place in
pop culture, such as Smaug from The Hobbit as well as the dragons in Game of
Thrones and in the How to Train Your Dragon movies. This new book discusses
using powerful technologies such as CRISPR gene editing, stem cells, and
bioengineering to make real dragons. It also goes through what useful
information we can learn from animals such as Pteranodons and amazing presentday creatures in our quest to build actual dragons. The book goes on to discuss
the possibility of building other mythical creatures such as unicorns and
mermaids. Overall, How to Build A Dragon is also meant as a satirical look at
cutting-edge science, and it pokes fun at science hype. Anyone who is
interested in dragons or cutting-edge science will enjoy this book! It is
written in a humorous, approachable way making science fun and easy to
understand, including for young adults.The author is well-known scientist Paul
Knoepfler who is familiar to the public for his science, his blog The Niche,
and his frequent contributions to lay stories on new science concepts such as
stem cells and CRISPR. He also is known for his TED talk on designer babies
with more than 1.3 million views, and his two books — . The co-author, his
daughter Julie Knoepfler, is a high school student interested in science and
writing. She has her own blog on literary and film analysis, and enjoys taking
a humorous look at culture through writing.
Things Come Apart 2.0 Todd McLellan 2019-02-14 This design-savvy paperback uses
beautiful photography of exploded and deconstructed objects to conjure the
childlike joy of taking something apart to see how it works.
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Thing Explainer Randall Munroe 2017-10-05 From the No. 1 bestselling author of
What If? - the man who created xkcd and explained the laws of science with
cartoons - comes a series of brilliantly simple diagrams ('blueprints' if you
want to be complicated about it) that show how important things work: from the
nuclear bomb to the biro. It's good to know what the parts of a thing are
called, but it's much more interesting to know what they do. Richard Feynman
once said that if you can't explain something to a first-year student, you
don't really get it. In Thing Explainer, Randall Munroe takes a quantum leap
past this: he explains things using only drawings and a vocabulary of just our
1,000 (or the ten hundred) most common words. Many of the things we use every
day - like our food-heating radio boxes ('microwaves'), our very tall roads
('bridges'), and our computer rooms ('datacentres') - are strange to us. So are
the other worlds around our sun (the solar system), the big flat rocks we live
on (tectonic plates), and even the stuff inside us (cells). Where do these
things come from? How do they work? What do they look like if you open them up?
And what would happen if we heated them up, cooled them down, pointed them in a
different direction, or pressed this button? In Thing Explainer, Munroe gives
us the answers to these questions and many, many more. Funny, interesting, and
always understandable, this book is for anyone -- age 5 to 105 -- who has ever
wondered how things work, and why.
Thing Explainer Randall Munroe 2015-11-24
The Mountain Mystery Ron Miksha 2014-08-01 Fifty years ago, no one could
explain mountains. Arguments about their origin were spirited, to say the
least. Progressive scientists were ridiculed for their ideas. Most geologists
thought the Earth was shrinking. Contracting like a hot ball of iron, shrinking
and exposing ridges that became mountains. Others were quite sure the planet
was expanding. Growth widened sea basins and raised mountains. There was yet
another idea, the theory that the world's crust was broken into big plates that
jostled around, drifting until they collided and jarred mountains into
existence. That idea was invariably dismissed as pseudo-science. Or "utter
damned rot" as one prominent scientist said. But the doubtful theory of plate
tectonics prevailed. Mountains, earthquakes, ancient ice ages, even veins of
gold and fields of oil are now seen as the offspring of moving tectonic plates.
Just half a century ago, most geologists sternly rejected the idea of drifting
continents. But a few intrepid champions of plate tectonics dared to differ.
The Mountain Mystery tells their story.
Thinking Physics is Gedanken Physics 1987
Thing Explainer Houghton Mifflin Harcourt 2015-11-24 Have you ever tried to
learn more about some incredible thing, only to be frustrated by
incomprehensible jargon? Randall Munroe is here to help. In Thing Explainer, he
uses line drawings and only the thousand (or, rather, "ten hundred") most
common words to provide simple explanations for some of the most interesting
stuff there is, including: food-heating radio boxes (microwaves) tall roads
(bridges) computer buildings (datacenters) the shared space house (the
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International Space Station) the other worlds around the sun (the solar system)
the big flat rocks we live on (tectonic plates) the pieces everything is made
of (the periodic table) planes with turning wings (helicopters) boxes that make
clothes smell better (washers and dryers) the bags of stuff inside you (cells)
How do these things work? Where do they come from? What would life be like
without them? And what would happen if we opened them up, heated them up,
cooled them down, pointed them in a different direction, or pressed this
button? In Thing Explainer, Munroe gives us the answers to these questions and
so many more. Funny, interesting, and always understandable, this book is for
anyone--age 5 to 105--who has ever wondered how things work, and why.
The Evolution of Everything Matt Ridley 2015-10-27 “Mr. Ridley’s best and most
important work to date…there is something profoundly democratic and
egalitarian—even anti-elitist—in this bottom-up approach: Everyone can have a
role in bringing about change.” —Wall Street Journal The New York Times
bestselling author of The Rational Optimist and Genome returns with a
fascinating argument for evolution that definitively dispels a dangerous,
widespread myth: that we can command and control our world Human society
evolves. Change in technology, language, morality, and society is incremental,
inexorable, gradual, and spontaneous. It follows a narrative, going from one
stage to the next, and it largely happens by trial and error—a version of
natural selection. Much of the human world is the result of human action but
not of human design: it emerges from the interactions of millions, not from the
plans of a few. Drawing on fascinating evidence from science, economics,
history, politics, and philosophy, Matt Ridley demolishes conventional
assumptions that the great events and trends of our day are dictated by those
on high. On the contrary, our most important achievements develop from the
bottom up. The Industrial Revolution, cell phones, the rise of Asia, and the
Internet were never planned; they happened. Languages emerged and evolved by a
form of natural selection, as did common law. Torture, racism, slavery, and
pedophilia—all once widely regarded as acceptable—are now seen as immoral
despite the decline of religion in recent decades. In this wide-ranging,
erudite book, Ridley brilliantly makes the case for evolution, rather than
design, as the force that has shaped much of our culture, our technology, our
minds, and that even now is shaping our future.
AsapSCIENCE Mitchell Moffit 2015-03-17 The instant New York Times bestselling
book of entertaining, irreverent, and totally accessible illustrated answers to
the scientific “questions you had no idea were bugging you all your life” (Fast
Company), from the creators of the wildly popular YouTube channel AsapSCIENCE.
Why do we get hung over? What would happen if you stopped sleeping? Is bingewatching TV actually bad for you? Why should I take a power nap? In their
first-ever book, Mitchell Moffit and Greg Brown, the geniuses behind the
YouTube channel AsapSCIENCE, explain the true science of how things work in
their trademark hilarious and fascinating fashion. Applying the fun,
illustrated format of their addictive videos to topics ranging from brain
freeze to hiccups to the science of the snooze button, AsapSCIENCE takes the
underpinnings of biology, chemistry, physics, and other hard sciences and
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applies them to everyday life through quirky and relatable examples that will
appeal to both science nerds and those who didn’t exactly ace chemistry. This
is the science that people actually want to learn, shared in a friendly,
engaging style. “Science is big fun. The ASAP guys get that, and they’ll show
you—they’ll even draw you a diagram” (Bill Nye, “The Science Guy”). And amid
the humor is great information and cocktail conversation fodder, all
thoughtfully presented. Whether you’re a total newbie or the next Albert
Einstein, this guide is sure to educate and entertain...ASAP.
An Illustrated Book of Bad Arguments Ali Almossawi 2014-09-23 “A flawless
compendium of flaws.” —Alice Roberts, PhD, anatomist, writer, and presenter of
The Incredible Human Journey The antidote to fuzzy thinking, with furry
animals! Have you read (or stumbled into) one too many irrational online
debates? Ali Almossawi certainly had, so he wrote An Illustrated Book of Bad
Arguments! This handy guide is here to bring the internet age a much-needed
dose of old-school logic (really old-school, a la Aristotle). Here are cogent
explanations of the straw man fallacy, the slippery slope argument, the ad
hominem attack, and other common attempts at reasoning that actually fall
short—plus a beautifully drawn menagerie of animals who (adorably) commit every
logical faux pas. Rabbit thinks a strange light in the sky must be a UFO
because no one can prove otherwise (the appeal to ignorance). And Lion doesn’t
believe that gas emissions harm the planet because, if that were true, he
wouldn’t like the result (the argument from consequences). Once you learn to
recognize these abuses of reason, they start to crop up everywhere from
congressional debate to YouTube comments—which makes this geek-chic book a must
for anyone in the habit of holding opinions.
Human Universe Professor Brian Cox 2015-05-07 Top ten Sunday Times Bestseller
‘Engaging, ambitious and creative’ Guardian Where are we? Are we alone? Who are
we? Why are we here? What is our future?
Soonish Kelly Weinersmith 2017-10-17 The instant New York Times bestseller! A
Wall Street Journal Best Science Book of the Year! A Popular Science Best
Science Book of the Year! From a top scientist and the creator of the hugely
popular web comic Saturday Morning Breakfast Cereal, a hilariously illustrated
investigation into future technologies -- from how to fling a ship into deep
space on the cheap to 3D organ printing What will the world of tomorrow be
like? How does progress happen? And why do we not have a lunar colony already?
What is the hold-up? In this smart and funny book, celebrated cartoonist Zach
Weinersmith and noted researcher Dr. Kelly Weinersmith give us a snapshot of
what's coming next -- from robot swarms to nuclear fusion powered-toasters. By
weaving their own research, interviews with the scientists who are making these
advances happen, and Zach's trademark comics, the Weinersmiths investigate why
these technologies are needed, how they would work, and what is standing in
their way. New technologies are almost never the work of isolated geniuses with
a neat idea. A given future technology may need any number of intermediate
technologies to develop first, and many of these critical advances may appear
to be irrelevant when they are first discovered. The journey to progress is
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full of strange detours and blind alleys that tell us so much about the human
mind and the march of civilization. To this end, Soonish investigates ten
different emerging fields, from programmable matter to augmented reality, from
space elevators to robotic construction, to show us the amazing world we will
have, you know, soonish. Soonish is the perfect gift for science lovers for the
holidays!
Xkcd Randall Munroe 2010-08 Presents personal selections and fan favorites from
the online comic.
What If? Randall Munroe 2014-09-02 The creator of the incredibly popular
webcomic xkcd presents his heavily researched answers to his fans' oddest
questions, including “What if I took a swim in a spent-nuclear-fuel pool?” and
“Could you build a jetpack using downward-firing machine guns?” 100,000 first
printing.
The Essays of Warren Buffett Lawrence A. Cunningham 2013-03-15 In the third
edition of this international best seller, Lawrence Cunningham brings you the
latest wisdom from Warren Buffett’s annual letters to Berkshire Hathaway
shareholders. New material addresses: the financial crisis and its continuing
implications for investors, managers and society; the housing bubble at the
bottom of that crisis; the debt and derivatives excesses that fueled the crisis
and how to deal with them; controlling risk and protecting reputation in
corporate governance; Berkshire’s acquisition and operation of Burlington
Northern Santa Fe; the role of oversight in heavily regulated industries;
investment possibilities today; and weaknesses of popular option valuation
models. Some other material has been rearranged to deepen the themes and
lessons that the collection has always produced: Buffett’s “owner-related
business principles” are in the prologue as a separate subject and valuation
and accounting topics are spread over four instead of two sections and
reordered to sharpen their payoff. Media coverage is available at the following
links: Interviews/Podcasts: Motley Fool, click here. Money, Riches and Wealth,
click here. Manual of Ideas, click here. Corporate Counsel, click here.
Reviews: William J. Taylor, ABA Banking Journal, click here. Bob Morris,
Blogging on Business, click here. Pamela Holmes, Saturday Evening Post, click
here. Kevin M. LaCroix, D&O Diary, click here. Blog Posts: On Finance issues
(Columbia University), click here. On Berkshire post-Buffett (Manual of Ideas),
click here. On Publishing the book (Value Walk), click here. On Governance
issues (Harvard University blog), click here. Featured Stories/Recommended
Reading: Motley Fool, click here. Stock Market Blog, click here. Motley Fool
Interviews with LAC at Berkshire's 2013 Annual Meeting Berkshire Businesses:
Vastly Different, Same DNA, click here. Is Berkshire's Fat Wallet an Enemy to
Its Success?, click here. Post-Buffett Berkshire: Same Question, Same Answer,
click here. How a Disciplined Value Approach Works Across the Decades, click
here. Through the Years: Constant Themes in Buffett's Letters, click here.
Buffett's Single Greatest Accomplishment, click here. Where Buffett Is Finding
Moats These Days, click here. How Buffett Has Changed Through the Years, click
here. Speculating on Buffett's Next Acquisition, click here. Buffett Says
thing-explainer-complicated-stuff-in-simple-words

5/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

“Chief Risk Officers” Are a Terrible Mistake, click here. Berkshire Without
Buffett, click here.
Answers to Questions You've Never Asked Joseph Pisenti 2017-11-09 The #1
bestselling trivia collection with bizarre facts to entertain you for hours,
from the creator of YouTube’s RealLifeLore. Where can I move to so that I’m
never tempted by McDonald’s again? How far into the Pacific does Trump’s wall
stretch? If Plato came back to life, what would he think of modern democracy?
Why do all empires fail? Who decides what countries are allowed to participate
in the Olympics? What makes Finland so great? When you take the most absurd
parts of history, science, economics, and geography, you end up with a pretty
confusing picture of humanity. Why do we have borders, what’s the furthest you
can get from the ocean, how do you qualify as a country, and why did Vikings
wear those silly helmets? These are just a few of the strange questions that
bounce around the head of YouTube sensation Joseph Pisenti, aka RealLifeLore.
In his debut book, Pisenti explores the nonsensical humor of the universe with
in-depth analysis of empires, economies, and ecosystems as he helps answer the
ridiculous. Why, you ask? Because someone has to. Using line drawings, graphs,
and charts, Pisenti not only details the absurd—he also provides explanations
on why things are . . . and why they aren’t.
Cut in Half Mike Warren 2018-10-09 What exactly is inside a laptop, a golf
ball, a vacuum cleaner, or a novelty singing fish toy? The insides of these and
dozens of other objects are revealed in this photographic exploration of the
stuff all around us, exposed and explained. With the help of a high-pressure
waterjet cutter able to slice through 4 inches of steel plate, designer and
fabricator Mike Warren (creator of the popular Cut in Half YouTube channel)
cuts into everything from boom boxes to boxing gloves, oil filters to
seashells, describing and demystifying the inner workings and materials of
each. With gorgeously detailed photography, Cut in Half is a fascinating and
accessible popular science look at the extraordinary in the everyday.
What If? 2 Randall Munroe 2022-09-13 "An absolute delight!" —Hank Green The #1
New York Times bestselling author of What If? and How To answers more of the
weirdest questions you never thought to ask The millions of people around the
world who read and loved What If? still have questions, and those questions are
getting stranger. Thank goodness xkcd creator Randall Munroe is here to help.
Planning to ride a fire pole from the Moon back to Earth? The hardest part is
sticking the landing. Hoping to cool the atmosphere by opening everyone’s
freezer door at the same time? Maybe it’s time for a brief introduction to
thermodynamics. Want to know what would happen if you rode a helicopter blade,
built a billion-story building, made a lava lamp out of lava, or jumped on a
geyser as it erupted? Okay, if you insist. Before you go on a cosmic road trip,
feed the residents of New York City to a T. rex, or fill every church with
bananas, be sure to consult this practical guide for impractical ideas. Unfazed
by absurdity, Munroe consults the latest research on everything from swing-set
physics to airliner catapult–design to answer his readers’ questions, clearly
and concisely, with illuminating and occasionally terrifying illustrations. As
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he consistently demonstrates, you can learn a lot from examining how the world
might work in very specific extreme circumstances.
How To Randall Munroe 2019-09-03 AN INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “How
To will make you laugh as you learn…With How To, you can't help but appreciate
the glorious complexity of our universe and the amazing breadth of humanity's
effort to comprehend it. If you want some lightweight edification, you won't go
wrong with How To.” —CNET “[How To] has science and jokes in it, so 10/10 can
recommend.” —Simone Giertz The world's most entertaining and useless self-help
guide from the brilliant mind behind the wildly popular webcomic xkcd, the
bestsellers What If? and Thing Explainer, and What If? 2, coming September 13,
2022 For any task you might want to do, there's a right way, a wrong way, and a
way so monumentally complex, excessive, and inadvisable that no one would ever
try it. How To is a guide to the third kind of approach. It's full of highly
impractical advice for everything from landing a plane to digging a hole.
Bestselling author and cartoonist Randall Munroe explains how to predict the
weather by analyzing the pixels of your Facebook photos. He teaches you how to
tell if you're a baby boomer or a 90's kid by measuring the radioactivity of
your teeth. He offers tips for taking a selfie with a telescope, crossing a
river by boiling it, and powering your house by destroying the fabric of spacetime. And if you want to get rid of the book once you're done with it, he walks
you through your options for proper disposal, including dissolving it in the
ocean, converting it to a vapor, using tectonic plates to subduct it into the
Earth's mantle, or launching it into the Sun. By exploring the most complicated
ways to do simple tasks, Munroe doesn't just make things difficult for himself
and his readers. As he did so brilliantly in What If?, Munroe invites us to
explore the most absurd reaches of the possible. Full of clever infographics
and fun illustrations, How To is a delightfully mind-bending way to better
understand the science and technology underlying the things we do every day.
Machine of Death Ryan North 2010 Presents fantasy stories written by Internet
authors that explore how people, cultures, and societies are affected by the
predictions of the Machine, an object that provides short yet vague phrases
about how a person will die.
The Perpetual Now Michael D. Lemonick 2017-02-07 In the aftermath of a
shattering illness, Lonni Sue Johnson lives in a "perpetual now," where she has
almost no memories of the past and a nearly complete inability to form new
ones. The Perpetual Now is the moving story of this exceptional woman, and the
groundbreaking revelations about memory, learning, and consciousness her unique
case has uncovered. Lonni Sue Johnson was a renowned artist who regularly
produced covers for The New Yorker, a gifted musician, a skilled amateur pilot,
and a joyful presence to all who knew her. But in late 2007, she contracted
encephalitis. The disease burned through her hippocampus like wildfire, leaving
her severely amnesic, living in a present that rarely progresses beyond ten to
fifteen minutes. Remarkably, she still retains much of the intellect and
artistic skills from her previous life, but it's not at all clear how closely
her consciousness resembles yours or mine. As such, Lonni Sue's story has
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become part of a much larger scientific narrative—one that is currently
challenging traditional wisdom about how human memory and awareness are stored
in the brain. In this probing, compassionate, and illuminating book, awardwinning science journalist Michael D. Lemonick uses the unique drama of Lonni
Sue Johnson's day-to-day life to give us a nuanced and intimate understanding
of the science that lies at the very heart of human nature.
Highbrow, Lowbrow, Brilliant, Despicable The Editors of New York Magazine
2017-11-07 New York City: a battered town left for dead, one that almost a
million people abandoned and where those who remained had to live behind triple
deadbolt locks. It was reinvigorated and became the capital of wealth and
innovation, an engine of cultural vibrancy, a magnet for immigrants, and a city
of endless possibility. Since its founding in 1968, New York Magazine has told
the story of that city's constant morphing, week after week. This book draws
from all that coverage to present an enormous, sweeping, idiosyncratic picture
of a half-century at the center of the world. It constitutes an unparalleled
history of that city's transformation, and of a New York City institution as
well.
The Visual Miscellaneum David McCandless 2014-10-21 The Visual Miscellaneum is
a unique, groundbreaking look at the modern information age, helping readers
make sense of the countless statistics and random facts that constantly bombard
us. Using cutting edge graphs, charts, and illustrations, David McCandless
creatively visualizes the world's surprising relationships and compelling data,
covering everything from the most pleasurable guilty pleasures to how long it
takes different condiments to spoil to world maps of Internet search terms.
Mechanical Engineering for Makers Brian Bunnell 2019-12-27 This practical,
user-friendly reference book of common mechanical engineering concepts is
geared toward makers who don't have (or want) an engineering degree but need to
know the essentials of basic mechanical elements to successfully accomplish
their personal projects. The book provides practical mechanical engineering
information (supplemented with the applicable math, science, physics, and
engineering theory) without being boring like a typical textbook. Most chapters
contain at least one hands-on, fully illustrated, step-by-step project to
demonstrate the topic being discussed and requires only common, inexpensive,
easily sourced materials and tools. Some projects also provide alternative
materials and tools and processes to align with the reader's individual
preferences, skills, tools, and materials-at-hand. Linked together via the
authors' overarching project -- building a kid-sized tank -- the chapters
describe the thinking behind each mechanism and then expands the discussions to
similar mechanical concepts in other applications. Written with humor, a bit of
irreverence, and entertaining personal insights and first-hand experiences, the
book presents complex concepts in an uncomplicated way. Highlights include:
Provides mechanical engineering information that includes math, science,
physics and engineering theory without being a textbook Contains hands-on
projects in each chapter that require common, inexpensive, easily sourced
materials and tools All hands-on projects are fully illustrated with step-bything-explainer-complicated-stuff-in-simple-words
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step instructions Some hands-on projects provide alternative materials and
tools/processes to align with the reader's individual preferences, skills,
tools and materials-at-hand Includes real-world insights from the authors like
tips and tricks ("Staying on Track") and fail moments ("Lost Track!") Many
chapters contain a section ("Tracking Further") that dives deeper into the
chapter subject, for those readers that are interested in more details of the
topic Builds on two related Make: projects to link and illustrate all the
chapter topics and bring individual concepts together into one system Furnishes
an accompanying website that offers further information, illustrations,
projects, discussion boards, videos, animations, patterns, drawings, etc. Learn
to effectively use professional mechanical engineering principles in your
projects, without having to graduate from engineering school!
Being Nixon Evan Thomas 2015-06-16 The landmark New York Times bestselling
biography of Richard M. Nixon, a political savant whose gaping character flaws
would drive him from the presidency and forever taint his legacy. “A biography
of eloquence and breadth . . . No single volume about Nixon’s long and
interesting life could be so comprehensive.”—Chicago Tribune One of Time’s Top
10 Nonfiction Books of the Year In this revelatory biography, Evan Thomas
delivers a radical, unique portrait of America’s thirty-seventh president,
Richard Nixon, a contradictory figure who was both determinedly optimistic and
tragically flawed. One of the principal architects of the modern Republican
Party and its “silent majority” of disaffected whites and conservative exDixiecrats, Nixon was also deemed a liberal in some quarters for his efforts to
desegregate Southern schools, create the Environmental Protection Agency, and
end the draft. The son of devout Quakers, Richard Nixon (not unlike his rival
John F. Kennedy) grew up in the shadow of an older, favored brother and thrived
on conflict and opposition. Through high school and college, in the navy and in
politics, Nixon was constantly leading crusades and fighting off enemies real
and imagined. He possessed the plainspoken eloquence to reduce American
television audiences to tears with his career-saving “Checkers” speech;
meanwhile, Nixon’s darker half hatched schemes designed to take down his
political foes, earning him the notorious nickname “Tricky Dick.” Drawing on a
wide range of historical accounts, Thomas’s biography reveals the
contradictions of a leader whose vision and foresight led him to achieve
détente with the Soviet Union and reestablish relations with communist China,
but whose underhanded political tactics tainted his reputation long before the
Watergate scandal. A deeply insightful character study as well as a brilliant
political biography, Being Nixon offers a surprising look at a man capable of
great bravery and extraordinary deviousness—a balanced portrait of a president
too often reduced to caricature. Praise for Being Nixon “Terrifically engaging
. . . a fair, insightful and highly entertaining portrait.”—The Wall Street
Journal “Thomas has a fine eye for the telling quote and the funny vignette,
and his style is eminently readable.”—The New York Times Book Review
We Have No Idea Jorge Cham 2017-05-09 Prepare to learn everything we still
don’t know about our strange and mysterious universe Humanity's understanding
of the physical world is full of gaps. Not tiny little gaps you can safely
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ignore —there are huge yawning voids in our basic notions of how the world
works. PHD Comics creator Jorge Cham and particle physicist Daniel Whiteson
have teamed up to explore everything we don't know about the universe: the
enormous holes in our knowledge of the cosmos. Armed with their popular
infographics, cartoons, and unusually entertaining and lucid explanations of
science, they give us the best answers currently available for a lot of
questions that are still perplexing scientists, including: * Why does the
universe have a speed limit? * Why aren't we all made of antimatter? * What (or
who) is attacking Earth with tiny, superfast particles? * What is dark matter,
and why does it keep ignoring us? It turns out the universe is full of weird
things that don't make any sense. But Cham and Whiteson make a compelling case
that the questions we can't answer are as interesting as the ones we can. This
fully illustrated introduction to the biggest mysteries in physics also
helpfully demystifies many complicated things we do know about, from quarks and
neutrinos to gravitational waves and exploding black holes. With equal doses of
humor and delight, Cham and Whiteson invite us to see the universe as a
possibly boundless expanse of uncharted territory that's still ours to explore.
Quantum Theory Cannot Hurt You Marcus Chown 2008-09-04 The two towering
achievements of modern physics are quantum theory and Einstein's general theory
of relativity. Together, they explain virtually everything about the world we
live in. But, almost a century after their advent, most people haven't the
slightest clue what either is about. Did you know that there's so much empty
space inside matter that the entire human race could be squeezed into the
volume of a sugar cube? Or that you grow old more quickly on the top floor of a
building than on the ground floor? And did you realize that 1% of the static on
a TV tuned between stations is the relic of the Big Bang? Marcus Chown, the
bestselling author of What A Wonderful World and the Solar System app, explains
all with characteristic wit, colour and clarity, from the Big Bang and
Einstein's general theory of relativity to probability, gravity and quantum
theory. 'Chown discusses special and general relativity, probablity waves,
quantum entanglement, gravity and the Big Bang, with humour and beautiful
clarity, always searching for the most vivid imagery.' Steven Poole, Guardian
Project Orion George Dyson 2003-04 A brilliant combination of history and
personal recollections documents the incredible story of a wild idea--a
spacecraft powered by hydrogen bombs--and brings to life an episode in U.S.
scientific research that brought together a vast array of brilliant physicists,
including the author's father, who participated in the vision of a renowned
theoretician, during the political and cultural backdrop of the Cold War.
Reprint. 12,500 first printing.
Wild Sea Joy McCann 2019-04-25 “The Southern Ocean is a wild and elusive place,
an ocean like no other. With its waters lying between the Antarctic continent
and the southern coastlines of Australia, New Zealand, South America, and South
Africa, it is the most remote and inaccessible part of the planetary ocean, the
only part that flows around Earth unimpeded by any landmass. It is notorious
amongst sailors for its tempestuous winds and hazardous fog and ice. Yet it is
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a difficult ocean to pin down. Its southern boundary, defined by the icy
continent of Antarctica, is constantly moving in a seasonal dance of freeze and
thaw. To the north, its waters meet and mingle with those of the Atlantic,
Indian, and Pacific Oceans along a fluid boundary that defies the neat lines of
a cartographer.” So begins Joy McCann’s Wild Sea, the remarkable story of the
world’s remote Southern, or Antarctic, Ocean. Unlike the Pacific, Atlantic,
Indian, and Arctic Oceans with their long maritime histories, little is known
about the Southern Ocean. This book takes readers beyond the familiar heroic
narratives of polar exploration to explore the nature of this stormy
circumpolar ocean and its place in Western and Indigenous histories. Drawing
from a vast archive of charts and maps, sea captains’ journals, whalers’ log
books, missionaries’ correspondence, voyagers’ letters, scientific reports,
stories, myths, and her own experiences, McCann embarks on a voyage of
discovery across its surfaces and into its depths, revealing its distinctive
physical and biological processes as well as the people, species, events, and
ideas that have shaped our perceptions of it. The result is both a global story
of changing scientific knowledge about oceans and their vulnerability to human
actions and a local one, showing how the Southern Ocean has defined and
sustained southern environments and people over time. Beautifully and
powerfully written, Wild Sea will raise a broader awareness and appreciation of
the natural and cultural history of this little-known ocean and its emerging
importance as a barometer of planetary climate change.
The Actuality of Communism Bruno Bosteels 2014-09-24 One of the rising stars of
contemporary critical theory, Bruno Bosteels discusses the new currents of
thought generated by figures such as Alain Badiou, Jacques Rancière and Slavoj
Žižek, who are spearheading the revival of interest in communism. Bosteels
examines this resurgence of communist thought through the prism of “speculative
leftism” – an incapacity to move beyond lofty abstractions and thoroughly
rethink the categories of masses, classes and state. Debating those questions
with writers including Roberto Esposito and Alberto Moreiras, Bosteels also
provides a vital account of the work of the Bolivian Vice President and thinker
Álvaro García Linera.
Other Russias Victoria Lomasko 2017-06-15 From a renowned graphic artist and
activist, an incredible portrait of life in Russia today 'Victoria Lomasko's
gritty, street-level view of the great Russian people masterfully intertwines
quiet desperation with open defiance. Her drawings have an on-the-spot
immediacy that I envy. She is one of the brave ones' - Joe Sacco, author of
Palestine What does it mean to live in Russia today? What is it like to grow up
in a forgotten city, to be a migrant worker or to grow old and seek solace in
the Orthodox church? For the past eight years, graphic artist and activist
Victoria Lomasko has been travelling around Russia and talking to people as she
draws their stories. She spent time in dying villages where schoolteachers
outnumber students; she stayed with sex workers in the city of Nizhny Novgorod;
she went to juvenile prisons and spoke to kids who have no contact with the
outside world; and she attended every major political rally in Moscow. The
result is an extraordinary portrait of Russia in the Putin years -- a country
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full of people who have been left behind, many of whom are determined to fight
for their rights and for progress against impossible odds. Empathetic, honest,
funny, and often devastating, Lomasko's portraits show us a side of Russia that
is hardly ever seen.
The Universe in Your Hand Christophe Galfard 2016-04-19 "If Ms. Frizzle were a
physics student of Stephen Hawking, she might have written THE UNIVERSE IN YOUR
HAND, a wild tour through the reaches of time and space, from the interior of a
proton to the Big Bang to the rough suburbs of a black hole. It's friendly,
excitable, erudite, and cosmic." —Jordan Ellenberg, New York Times besteselling
author of How Not To Be Wrong Quantum physics, black holes, string theory, the
Big Bang, dark matter, dark energy, parallel universes: even if we are
interested in these fundamental concepts of our world, their language is the
language of math. Which means that despite our best intentions of finally
grasping, say, Einstein's Theory of General Relativity, most of us are quickly
brought up short by a snarl of nasty equations or an incomprehensible graph.
Christophe Galfard's mission in life is to spread modern scientific ideas to
the general public in entertaining ways. Using his considerable skills as a
brilliant theoretical physicist and successful young adult author, The Universe
in Your Hand employs the immediacy of simple, direct language to show us, not
explain to us, the theories that underpin everything we know about our
universe. To understand what happens to a dying star, we are asked to picture
ourselves floating in space in front of it. To get acquainted with the quantum
world, we are shrunk to the size of an atom and then taken on a journey.
Employing everyday similes and metaphors, addressing the reader directly, and
writing stories rather than equations renders these astoundingly complex ideas
in an immediate and visceral way. Utterly captivating and entirely unique, The
Universe in Your Hand will find its place among other classics in the field.
The Liars' Gospel Naomi Alderman 2013-03-12 An award-winning writer re-imagines
the life of Jesus, from the points of view of four people closest to him before
his death. This is the story of Yehoshuah, who wandered Roman-occupied Judea
giving sermons and healing the sick. Now, a year after his death, four people
tell their stories. His mother grieves, his friend Iehuda loses his faith, the
High Priest of the Temple tries to keep the peace, and a rebel named Bar-Avo
strives to bring that peace tumbling down. It was a time of political powerplay and brutal tyranny. Men and women took to the streets to protest.
Dictators put them down with iron force. In the midst of it all, one
inconsequential preacher died. And either something miraculous happened, or
someone lied. Viscerally powerful in its depictions of the period - massacres
and riots, animal sacrifice and human betrayal - The Liars' Gospel makes the
oldest story entirely new.
The Beginning of Infinity David Deutsch 2011-03-31 A bold and all-embracing
exploration of the nature and progress of knowledge from one of today's great
thinkers. Throughout history, mankind has struggled to understand life's
mysteries, from the mundane to the seemingly miraculous. In this important new
book, David Deutsch, an award-winning pioneer in the field of quantum
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computation, argues that explanations have a fundamental place in the universe.
They have unlimited scope and power to cause change, and the quest to improve
them is the basic regulating principle not only of science but of all
successful human endeavor. This stream of ever improving explanations has
infinite reach, according to Deutsch: we are subject only to the laws of
physics, and they impose no upper boundary to what we can eventually
understand, control, and achieve. In his previous book, The Fabric of Reality,
Deutsch describe the four deepest strands of existing knowledge-the theories of
evolution, quantum physics, knowledge, and computation-arguing jointly they
reveal a unified fabric of reality. In this new book, he applies that worldview
to a wide range of issues and unsolved problems, from creativity and free will
to the origin and future of the human species. Filled with startling new
conclusions about human choice, optimism, scientific explanation, and the
evolution of culture, The Beginning of Infinity is a groundbreaking book that
will become a classic of its kind.
Thing Explainer Randall Munroe 2015-11-24 From the No. 1 bestselling author of
What If? - the man who created xkcd and explained the laws of science with
cartoons - comes a series of brilliantly simple diagrams ('blueprints' if you
want to be complicated about it) that show how important things work: from the
nuclear bomb to the biro. It's good to know what the parts of a thing are
called, but it's much more interesting to know what they do. Richard Feynman
once said that if you can't explain something to a first-year student, you
don't really get it. In Thing Explainer, Randall Munroe takes a quantum leap
past this: he explains things using only drawings and a vocabulary of just our
1,000 (or the ten hundred) most common words. Many of the things we use every
day - like our food-heating radio boxes ('microwaves'), our very tall roads
('bridges'), and our computer rooms ('datacentres') - are strange to us. So are
the other worlds around our sun (the solar system), the big flat rocks we live
on (tectonic plates), and even the stuff inside us (cells). Where do these
things come from? How do they work? What do they look like if you open them up?
And what would happen if we heated them up, cooled them down, pointed them in a
different direction, or pressed this button? In Thing Explainer, Munroe gives
us the answers to these questions and many, many more. Funny, interesting, and
always understandable, this book is for anyone -- age 5 to 105 -- who has ever
wondered how things work, and why.
Play Like a PIRATE Quinn Rollins 2016-02-01 The author presents his own
perspectives and techniques for making play part of his classroom's learning
experience; includes QR code links to resources and templates.
Storm in a Teacup: The Physics of Everyday Life Helen Czerski 2017-01-10
“[Czerski’s] quest to enhance humanity’s everyday scientific literacy is timely
and imperative.”—Science Storm in a Teacup is Helen Czerski’s lively,
entertaining, and richly informed introduction to the world of physics. Czerski
provides the tools to alter the way we see everything around us by linking
ordinary objects and occurrences, like popcorn popping, coffee stains, and
fridge magnets, to big ideas like climate change, the energy crisis, or
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innovative medical testing. She provides answers to vexing questions: How do
ducks keep their feet warm when walking on ice? Why does it take so long for
ketchup to come out of a bottle? Why does milk, when added to tea, look like
billowing storm clouds? In an engaging voice at once warm and witty, Czerski
shares her stunning breadth of knowledge to lift the veil of familiarity from
the ordinary.
Firmament Simon Clark 2022-01-27 A thin, invisible layer of air surrounds the
Earth, sustaining all known life on the planet and creating the unique climates
and weather patterns that make each part of the world different. In Firmament,
atmospheric scientist and science communicator Simon Clark offers a rare and
accessible tour of the ins and outs of the atmosphere and how we know what we
know about it. From the workings of its different layers to why carbon dioxide
is special, from pioneers like Pascal to the unsung heroes working in the field
to help us understand climate change, Firmament introduces us to an oftoverlooked area of science and not only lays the ground work for us to better
understand the debates surrounding the climate today, but also provides a
glimpse of the future that is possible with this knowledge in hand.
How To Randall Munroe 2020-09-03 Randall Munroe is . . .'Nerd royalty' Ben
Goldacre 'Totally brilliant' Tim Harford 'Laugh-out-loud funny' Bill Gates
'Wonderful' Neil Gaiman AN INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER For any task
you might want to do, there's a right way, a wrong way, and a way so
monumentally bad that no one would ever try it. How To is a guide to the third
kind of approach. It's full of highly impractical advice for everything from
landing a plane to digging a hole. Bestselling author and cartoonist Randall
Munroe explains how to predict the weather by analyzing the pixels of your
Facebook photos. He teaches you how to tell if you're a baby boomer or a
millennial by measuring the radioactivity of your teeth. He offers tips for
taking a selfie with a telescope, crossing a river by boiling it, and getting
to your appointments on time by destroying the moon. And if you want to get rid
of this book once you're done with it, he walks you through your options for
proper disposal, including dissolving it in the ocean, converting it to a
vapour, using tectonic plates to subduct it into the Earth's mantle, or
launching it into the sun. By exploring the most complicated ways to do simple
tasks, Munroe doesn't just make things difficult for himself and his readers.
As he did so brilliantly in What If?, he invites us to explore the most absurd
reaches of the possible. Full of clever infographics and amusing illustrations,
How To is a delightfully mind-bending way to better understand the science and
technology underlying the things we do every day.
The Kite Rider Geraldine McCaughrean 2002 Up and up the wind drew him. Haoyou
looked about him and saw the wholeworld beneath him. And it was his. The Great
Miao, master of the Jade Circus, offers Haoyou the amazing chance to escape his
family's poverty -- by becoming a kite rider. Strapped onto a beautiful
scarlet-and-gold kite, Haoyou is sent into the sky, earning money, freedom, and
unexpected fame. Miao even plans for Haoyou to perform before Kublai Khan
himself. From Carnegie Medalist Geraldine McCaughrean comes a dazzling story of
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adventure, betrayal, family, and sacrifice set in the dramatic world of
thirteenth-century China.
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